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MEMO TO FILE 

 
Date: November 14, 2018 
 
From: Michael A. Cunningham 
 
RE: Lemons Site; DRMS File No. M-2016-024 and No. M-2016-040; Permit No. History 
 
On March 21, 2016 the Division received an Is It Mining Questionnaire regarding a proposed 
project in Yuma County. The Division sent a “Need for State Reclamation Permit” letter to Joel 
Lemons on May 17, 2016 and assigned File No. M-2016-024 to the site. In response to the 
Division’s letter, an application was submitted for Cargill Cattle Feeders Dirt Pit on September 
28, 2016 and File No. M-2016-040 was assigned to the site. Therefore, File No. M-2016-024 has 
been administratively terminated. 
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